
Celebrity Couple Predictions:
Pauly  D,  Leonardo  Dicaprio
and Chloe Grace Moretz

By Shoshi

In the latest celebrity news, three famous couples have caught
the  public’s  attention,  two  of  which  are  celebrity
relationships that have been in the works for some time now,
such  as  with  Pauly  D  and  Aubrey  O’Day  and  Chloe  Grace
Moretz and Brooklyn Beckham. But one of the newest Hollywood
couples is Leonardo Dicaprio and Nina Agdal. Who’s stepping
out in Hollywood this time around hand in hand? Join me as I
look into the crystal ball of relationships and love. Below, I
share my predictions for these celebrity couples.
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Celebrity  Couple  Predictions:
Celebrity Relationships That May or
May Not Last

Pauly D and Aubrey O’Day: Pauly D and  Aubrey O’Day are
definitely an interesting pair. It’s a rollercoaster kind of
love. The latest celebrity news is that Pauly is abstaining
from sex with O’Day to slow things down. At this point, it
might be a very good move so they can figure out where their
relationship is going. This famous couple works because they
are both a hot mess when it comes to relationships. Either
they will continue to break up and get back together or they
will have a secret wedding then divorce quickly. Eventually,
O’Day will decide that she can do better because she can.
Pauly can’t give her the kind of love that she craves. Let’s
just say, it’s a learning experience for both of them. The
best partner option for O’Day is actually an older gentleman
who is stable with a nice bank account. I ain’t sayin’ she’s a
gold digger, but she likes to be pampered. What lady doesn’t?

Related  Link:  ‘Jersey  Shore’  Star  Pauly  D  Welcomes  Baby
Daughter with Ex

Leonardo  Dicaprio  and  Nina  Agdal:  It’s  no  surprise  that
Dicaprio has found another model to cozy up to. This time,
it’s Sports Illustrated model, Nina Agdal. They have recently
been spotted frolicking around Greece together. Right now it’s
looking  like  a  regular  Leo,  love  ‘em  and  leave  ‘em
relationship. In several photos, he already looks bored with
Agdal. She is beautiful and all, but don’t expect to see Agdal
at many events with Leo. Basically, the best thing about their
relationship for her is more attention for her career. She
should bask in the photo opportunities and trips while she
can. Unless she has some tricks up her sleeve, their celebrity
relationship will be a short one. Dicaprio likes his freedom
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which is why he continues to select the women that he does.
When he does find his match, he is going to pull a George
Clooney move by putting a ring on it quickly and walking down
the aisle.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple News: Leonardo DiCaprio & Nina
Agdal Get Cozy on Malibu Beach

Chloe Grace Moretz and Brooklyn Beckham: Slowly but surely
Moretz and Beckham are becoming the cutest Hollywood couple.
They have been dating since May of this year and Moretz’s mom
has  posted  on  social  media  that  she  approves  of  their
relationship. Moretz recently spoke at the Democratic National
Convention, while Beckham made the smooth boyfriend move of
showing  up  as  a  surprise.  Then  Beckham’s  mom,  Victoria
Beckham, praised the speech on Instagram! It looks like a
major love-fest is going on. Beckham is clearly smitten. He is
consistently declaring this love and support for Moretz on
social media. If they weren’t so young, I would say to be on
the lookout for wedding invitations. It’s nice to see young
love without the drama. They compliment each other in the best
possible way. I can see them walking down the aisle in the
future.

Related Link: Celebrity Couple Chloe Grace Moretz & Brooklyn
Beckham Make Red Carpet Debut

For more information on Shoshi click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!
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